
 

SOTA Open House 2025 

 

 The 2025 SOTA Open House will be happening on Saturday, 5 April 2025 from 9.00am - 
3.00pm. It will be a physical event held at the SOTA campus. 

 At this year's Open House, your students can: 

• Hear from our School Leaders to learn more about SOTA's six-year integrated 
arts and academic education, and the International Baccalaureate (IB) curriculum; 

• Go on a guided tour around our school campus; 

• Interact with the SOTA students as they share about their school life and SOTA 
journey; 

• And experience our arts and academic curriculum first-hand through numerous fun 
activities. 

Students can also gain insights into how academic lessons are conducted in SOTA through 
our Open Classroom Experience. Primary 5 & 6 students and their parents who are 
interested in participating are required to pre-register for their slots. Registration will be 
available on our Open House website from 28 March 2025 (Friday), 10.00am. 

 Please feel free to contact SOTA via occ@sota.edu.sg . 

http://www.sotasg.org/oh2025
mailto:occ@sota.edu.sg

